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February 2015 Report 

 

 

2014 Assessment 

We will prepare the Abstract after the BOR has completed their work 

 

2015 Assessment 

We will begin property inspections as weather permits for Grisham, Walshville, and East 

Fork MTAD. 

                                                                

2014 BOARD OF REVIEW  

BOR held hearings and have almost completed their work which should be finished by 

the end of February.   

 

Exemptions 

Approximately 3000 Senior & 350 Disabled Persons/ Vet exemption renewals where 

mailed in January we have received about 500 senior renewals at this time and 

 

Miscellaneous 

I have scheduled my continuing education for March and May, and will schedule training 

for staff later in the year.  

 

Structural Improvement Permits 

We processed and completed 110 permits for 2014 approximately 25 of which were new 

homes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

GIS  

We have filled the GIS Technician position and Cassidy Younker was hired and started 

work February 2. Parcel mapping training has been scheduled for GIS Tech for February 

18-20 with Lynn Mano from Bruce Harris. Training will be done in our GIS Office. They 

will also send the report of any problems they discovered during the review of our map 

data and Lynn will get Cassidy started making corrections. 

Cassidy has been working this week on organizing her office and becoming familiar with 

new surroundings. I feel that she will be a great asset for our County. 

 

Plat Act Review 

I received and processed 7 requests for Plat Act Review for January. 

 

Pictometry 

Per John Stoia the flyover is about 82% complete at this time and right no they are 

waiting for the weather pattern to change and probably won’t finish until March. They 

are going to make the new information available to us as soon as possible.   

 

Trent Pell has scheduled a training session for county offices for February 18 at 11:00am 

in the County Board Room. 

_______________________ 

Ray Durston February 4, 2015 


